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URGENT NOTICE CALL FOR PAPERS 

 
 It is for the notice of all concerned that email  for the submission of P.U Law Review Papers 

is pulr@pu.ac.in 

Further notified that this pulawreview@gmail.com does not no more belong to this 

Department.                                                                                                                           Sd/- 
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